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I wish to voice my concerns regarding these changes. 
People need affordable houses not some buildings where both the developers and council 
make profit. 
Not only are you developing a computing problem your losing green belt land and 
destroying wild life and there habitat not to mention the idyllic area.. 
This madness needs to stop and you need to put people first before profit and destruction 
of a beautiful area. 

Yours sincerely 
Mr C J Trainor 
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